
Thanks to some incredible fundraising from Caroline Williams and the BJS PTA, helped along hugely from the donations of 

our parents, friends and local businesses, we are incredibly lucky to be able to celebrate the start of the new school year 

with some absolutely fantastic new additions of play equipment to our BJS playground. 

We have all been very excited to get a turn to play on the equipment  and  all the feedback from the children has been 

great.  We hope for lots of sunny autumn days ahead, to continue having fun and playing on the additional spaces. 

Thank you to everyone for their help in providing this new play equipment.  It will be enjoyed for many years to come! 


